
COVID-19 continues to have a significant impact on the Kansas City area. Congregation Beth Shalom has 
developed protocols intended to provide the safest environment possible amid the pandemic. The virus can 
be anywhere and we're counting on you to help keep our community safe! When attending any scheduled 
event, you agree to consider your own personal circumstances and abide by all applicable synagogue, state 
and local safety protocols. 
EVENT REGISTRATION ACKNOWLEDGMENT 
I confirm for myself and/or each member of my family attending this event that none of us have: 

 
•  Tested positive for COVID-19 in the last 10 days 
• Tested for COVID-19 and do not know the results 
• Been in close contact with someone who has COVID-19 in the last 14 days or is under 

investigation for COVID-19 
• Traveled to a high-risk COVID-19 area in the last 14 days 
• Current symptoms of COVID-19, including: • Cough • Fever (100.4° or higher) • Shortness of 

breath • Difficulty breathing • Loss of taste and/or smell • Chills • Muscle or body aches • 
Headache • Sore throat • Diarrhea/nausea/vomiting • Congestion/runny nose • Extreme 
fatigue 

  
To ensure maximum safety and protection, all congregants wishing to attend indoor worship should 
understand and agree for myself and/or my family member(s): 

• That anyone over the age of 2 will be required to wear a mask the entire time, from arrival to 
departure and that failure to do so will result in being asked to leave. 

• Seating will be assigned by “bubble” Stay in your bubble throughout the service.  
• Maintain social distance of more than 6’ from other individuals and families. 
• While the clergy will sing at a safe distance, for the safety of others, we are asking that you sing softly, 

while masked. 
• Registration will be required in advance via the registration button on this page, or by calling Stefanie 

at 913-647-7293 in order to ensure sufficient room with social distance restrictions. 
• To stay home if I cannot certify to any of these conditions on the day of the event I am registering for 
• That while Congregation Beth Shalom will make every effort to maintain physical distancing standards 

and follow safety protocols, I am assuming all risk by choosing to attend 
• That I am fully aware of the inherent risk of in-person activities in the community, including at Beth 

Shalom, and will contact Beth Shalom immediately if I or anyone in my family show symptoms or test 
positive for COVID-19 within three (3) days of a synagogue event. 

 
If you are unable to attend, or are put on the waiting list, the service will still be available via our livestream. 
 
An inherent risk of exposure to COVID-19 or any other contagion exists in any public place where people are 
present. COVID-19 is an extremely contagious disease that can lead to severe illness and death. By visiting 
Congregation Beth Shalom, you voluntarily assume all risks related to exposure to COVID-19. 
 


